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2024-25 Regional Operations Summary



2024-25 Regional CIP Budget Highlights
• $11 million budgeted CIP cash funding 

• LTP Electrical Infrastructure Replacement Project
• Currently at 75% design – Total cost estimate approx. $36.1 Million
• Equipment procurement proposals currently under review
• Our approved rate structure through FY 2030 includes consideration for the 

bond funding of this project – Timing TBD

• UV Disinfection Replacement project continuing construction
• Over $71 million spent as of June 30, 2025
• Over $20 million spent during the fiscal year



Key Take-Aways from 2024-25 Regional 
Budget

• Budgeting on track for both revenues & expenditures

• Trucked waste program continuing to generate strong 
revenues - $4.7M for the year

• Significant progress has been made in terms of budgeting for 
Electricity and Chemicals at the plant
• Chemicals under budget for the year
• Electricity overspent by $1.8M (28.9%)

• Budgeting aggressively & expect to realize efficiencies with new UV system



Looking Ahead
• Finance Department calculating user agency refunds/(shortages) 

in the coming months
• Annual budget process for FY 2026-27 CIP has begun 
• Coordination with Finance on bond issuance for LTP Electrical 

Infrastructure Replacement Project
• Other Budget Impacts

• Travel freeze continuing
• Continue to monitor Electricity and Chemicals budgets
• Monitor UV Project Budget and Progress and O&M Budget for Current UV System



•DISCUSSION/
QUESTIONS?
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